From: Naomi Walker

Sent: 06 September 2024 12:13

To: John Nicholls

Subject: Planning application Flat 9 The Mitre

You don't often get email from

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

Re: 2024/3269/P

Dear John,

I'd like to make a comment on this application. I am the leasehold owner of Flat 8 The Mitre which is directly below.

I am concerned for the plans of the roof terrace that the style and location of the railings will pose a risk and not sufficiently prevent objects falling/being dropped below directly onto my terrace directly beliw (intentionally or unintentionally). At worst this could cause physical harm to someone below or to my property. It may also infringe on privacy if people can look down - my terrace space is currently not overlooked.

It may be mitigated by setting the railing back from the edge of the roof +\- changing the type of barrier.

I would be grateful if you acknowledge receipt of this communication.

Yours sincerely

Dr Naomi Walker